
Lauri Feindell 

Subject: FW: DVP Application No.E2022.007-DVP 

From: sonyah 
Sent: March 10, 2022 3:03 PM 
To: Shannon Duong <sduong@rdos.bc.ca> 
Subject: Re: DVP Application No.E2022.007-DVP 

To Shannon Guong and Board IJ1embers, 

We are opposed to the application No·E2022·007-DVP as it will impede the current view 
of the lake from our properties: lots 5 (Pll: 072-287-387) and 6 (PID 072-287-409) and 
355 Anna five (lot 4 PID 072-287-379 and lot 3 PID 072-287-352)· If the variance is 
granted and the garage is built it will also have a negative impact on our property values and 
future plans to build on the empty lots· 

Sincerely, 
Sonya and Fritz. l-iossmann 
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